LU 164 RETIREES ASSOCIATION

Annual Coat Drive
ALL SIZES ~ ALL AGES ~ CHILDREN & ADULTS
November 15t - December 10t 2021

The Retirees Association are once again working with JERSEY
CARES that in the past distributed over 40,0000 GENTLY
USED, CLEAN winter coats to New Jersey’s homeless and

families in shelters.

Once again, the 164 Retirees are collecting winter coats.
Please bring to the meeting on November 4™ or the Retirees
meeting at noon on November 17%. You can also drop it off

at the Union Hall lobby, under the stairs.

We do ask that you plastic bag any and all winter coats.

This program runs for the month of November as Jersey
Cares starts to distribute in time for the cold weather.

Any questions, please feel free to e-mail Dave at
judsons@optonline.net




